
Report of the Property & Major Projects Committee to the Council Meeting of 23 October 2003 

6. ST ALBANS PRESCHOOL 
 

The Committee considered a report from Callum Logan (Property Planner) on progress to date in 
locating a suitable Council owned site for a replacement preschool facility for the St Albans Educare 
Preschool. 

 
 Prior to commencement of the meeting the Committee undertook a site visit to view the Council’s 

property at 278 Westminster Street.  An additional report was also tabled at the meeting showing 
various childcare and preschool facilities currently existing within the proposed area. 

 
 The Committee resolved: 
 
 1. That the report be deferred and that officers report back to the 21 November 2003 meeting of 

the Property and Major Projects Committee on options and issues associated with use of the 
Westminster Street depot. 

 
 2. That the report include consideration of other Council-owned sites that may be suitable for a 

preschool facility in the area including Rutland Reserve. 
 
 


